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October 6, 1994





Dear Dr. Kendrick,





I was a little surprised to receive agenda for technology committee meeting indicating BOCES meeting on October 20th. I believe that we had scheduled a presentation on the Living Textbook for that date. I had already moved a trip to North Carolina to accommodate this scheduling of this talk that the committee invited me to give at our August 11 meeting.


I believe it would be valuable for the committee to hear this presentation which could perhaps give some different perspective on the future vision where I consider the current committee deliberations out of tune with the state of the art in advanced educational technology. I may be wrong but suggest the committee should hear all points of view.


I would still be happy to give this presentation at another time. I teach Wednesday evenings (which is why I missed the last meeting) and am out of town quite often.


Yours Sincerely,
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